SPECIAL MEETING September 3, 1992 Hoover Road Waterline Extension

A special meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, September 3, 1992 at 8:00 p.m. with supervisors Joseph Budai and Richard Schweinsberg present.

The purpose of the meeting was to open sealed bids for the waterline extension project which will service Hoover Road Extension. The following bids were opened:

ANNICO	\$ 26,640.00
CHARJON CONST.	29,729.00
BECK EXCAVATING	29,995.00
JCM CONTRACTING	30,200.00
BRUCE SIKORA EXCAVATING	34,676.00
GRAZIANI CONSTRUCTION	35,462.50

The bid for the job would be awarded at a later date after all information has been reviewed.

Teresa K. Peace

Secretary/Treasurer